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April 14th - Citizens of Liberty – works with schools  

"Dare to Care” 

WE ARE BACK LIVE AND IN-PERSON AT ONB FOR OUR APRIL 14TH MEETING IN 
THE BOB JONES FAMILY COMMUNITY ROOM AKA “THE FISH BOWL”!!   
 
Freshly tanned and fit, our President Rich Hawley is back from his Spring Break in Florida.  
Luckily he did not get into any trouble.  He started the Zoom meeting on March 24th at 12:05pm.   
Rich mentioned that we didn’t have a speaker but he later gave us a preview of his presentation 
he will make on April 24th at the District Convention in Bloomington.   
 
Announcements:   
• Board Meeting on Tuesday, April 20th.  We will determine later if this will be a Zoom 

board meeting or in-person at ONB. 
 
• Rich did announce we are going “live”, “in-person” at our April 14th meeting at the “fish 

bowl” room at Old National Bank. 
 
• Also, he mentioned that we had signed the Tropicana’s contract for our 100th Anniversary 

celebration on October 2nd and that Treasurer Todd Wahl had sent the $500 deposit check to 
them. Rich reminded the group that we need to get the information about our 100th            
Anniversary celebration in the District Newsletter. 

 
• Another announcement from Rich was that the Optimist International Foundation will give 

members a lapel pin for a $50 donation.  Rich is still waiting on his. 

Rich then gave us a preview of his presentation he will be giving on April 24 th at the District 

Convention.  The presentation is based upon our Creed.  He will expound on the Line:  To Be 

Just As Enthusiastic About the Success of Others As You Are About Your Own.”  He will give 

3 sports analogies to support his point that mores people don’t remember who finishes second in 

a sporting event.  He also told us about one of his employees who saw the creed in his office and 

wanted a copy of it.  Rich gave her a copy and later saw that she had put it up in her cubicle so 

she could see it everyday. 
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Sunshine Report:  Gary Burk said he will be having surgery to replace his left shoulder.  He also 
said he will be spending some time at Willard Library to do research for our 100 th Anniversary.  
He also said that we need to have information to the printer by September for the Anniversary 
program. Jeff Olson also reminded everyone that more members need to be photographed for 
the program. 
 
Rich ended the meeting with 2 jokes.  Well, he at least called them jokes…laughter was          
minimal.   
 
He rang the bell at 12:36pm to adjourn the meeting. 
 
Ron Eberhart - Newsletter Writer for April 
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